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PROHA REORGAIZES ITS GROUP STRUCTURES IN FINLAND

Proha simplifies its corporate structure following the acquisitions
made in 2000. In Finland the operations will be rearranged into
companies operating within the three business areas (Project
management, Financial management, and Internet technologies). The
arrangements will be made during spring 2001. The aim is to enhance
operations and to decrease recruitment pressures arising from fast
growth. The arrangements will also include transferring personnel
between the companies. The arrangements will not effect the foreign
subsidiaries of Proha. Nor will they influence the customer relations
or product offering in Finland.
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